


 
153 North 100 East 

Lehi, UT  84043 

(801) 768-7100 

 

August 27, 2019 

 

 

NOTICE OF IMPENDING BOUNDARY ACTION 

 

Spencer J. Cox, Lieutenant Governor 

State of Utah 

P.O. Box 142325 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2325 

 

e-mailed to: annexations@utah.gov 

 

RE: Bart Christofferson Annexation into Lehi City 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

At the October 13, 2015, Lehi City Council Meeting the Mayor and City Council unanimously 

approved Ordinance #47-2015 approving the Bart Christofferson Annexation.  Since 60 days has 

elapsed from the approval date of the Ordinance, the Lehi City Council re-approved the 

Annexation on July 30, 2019 by re-adopting Ordinance #47-2015.   

 

Enclosed you will find the above referenced ordinance along with the plat map of the property to 

be annexed into Lehi City.  This annexation meets all the requirements of UCC 10-2-425. 

 

Please send the Certificate of Annexation to: 

 

Teisha Wilson, City Recorder 

Lehi City 

153 N. 100 E. 

Lehi, UT  84043 

 

I can be reached at twilson@lehi-ut.gov or by calling (385) 201-2269. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Teisha Wilson 

City Recorder, CMC 

 

enclosures 
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